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28th June 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE TO PARENTS 
 
You are invited to attend our Year 6 performance of ‘Peter Pan’ on Wednesday 10th July at 9.30. 
There are no tickets to this event but no more than 3 people per pupil to attend please, because of 
capacity. The performance should last approximately 1.5 hours. 
 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY AT ST MARY’S CHURCH 
 
We would also like to invite all parents/carers to a special Year 6 Leavers Assembly, which will be 
held at St Mary’s Church on Friday 12th July at 9.30am.    
 
The pupils need to be at school at 8.40am on that day to enable them to register, before walking 
down to the church.  Parents are welcome to join us in the walk to the church, or join us at the 
church. 
 
The assembly will be an opportunity to say farewell to the Year 6 children, before they make the 
next step in their educational journeys up to secondary school.  During the assembly, children will 
be presented with leavers certificates and awards and will have an opportunity to share a selection 
of their favourite memories of their time at St. Mary’s.  
 
The assembly will last for approximately 45 minutes, finishing at 10.15 a.m.  Pupils will then walk 
back to school and you are welcome to accompany us back if you are parked near to the school. 
 
If rain is forecast on this day, please ensure that your child has a coat with them. 
 
TRANSITION DAYS 
 
If your child is attending Long Stratton High School in September, then their transition days will be 
on Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th July.  A letter from the High School should be received 
shortly giving more information about these days. 
 
 
 

Continued overleaf… 
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YEAR 6 LEAVERS PARTY 
 
The Year 6’s will be having a leaving celebration on the 18th July between 1.00pm and 3.00pm.  
This is mostly funded by the PTFA with a few additional costs.  Children are welcome to bring a 
change of clothes into school with them in the morning to get changed into at lunchtime. Please 
ensure these are suitable for the below activities. See poster below for more information. 
 
 

 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
Miss Minister and Miss Naylor 
Year 6 Teachers 


